
1/24/25 WALC General Business Meeting 

 

Secretary Report: November minutes are posted onto the walc.net website. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: May 1st is the deadline for grant & scholarship requests; a new mentorship 

scholarship will be created. 

 

USLCA Update: WALC won Chapter of the year & the award will be at the conference. 

 

Membership Report: 170 members, emails have been sent out so members know when their 

membership expires (the membership year runs from March 1st to February 28th).  

 

Program’s Report: 100% of participants of the 11/15/24 education by Lisa B & Aimee P were WALC 

members.  

The next education on 1/24/25 will be 2 USLCA webinars. Finding Flow: The Intersection of Infant 

Feeding & PMADs. The impact of traumatic childbirth on breastfeeding experiences.  

Upcoming education 5/13/25 from 10:00 am - 12:00 pm with Megan Dunn- Scoop on poop & Spit 

happens: managing infant reflux. 

Conference early bird pricing ends 2/1/25. We have 4 speakers & the social will be Thursday evening. 

 

New Business: The 501 (c)(6) is in progress. Since WALC is a membership organization, the attorneys 

recommended a 501 (c)(6) instead of a 501 (c)(3).  

New Board members are needed. The President & Secretary positions will be open soon. Term limits are 

needed with the 501 (c)(6). We have 4 Board & 4 General Business meetings (8 total meetings per year). 

Elections will be in April 2025. 

 

 

Next Education w/ General Business Meeting to follow on 5/13/25.            Submitted by: Reggie Drewek 


